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From: Carey, Brian [bcarey@craworld.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 8:00 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: 2301 Blanding Avenue, Alameda (Former Signal Oil Bulk Plant) 
Hello Jerry-
I wanted to provide an update on the assessment for this site.  After a couple of months of access 
agreement preparation by CRA and Chevron (the former Signal Oil bulk plant naming legalities held us 
up), they have been submitted to the property owners.  The owners sound cooperative and we will actively 
pursue getting the access agreements signed before we begin assessment work at the site.  Although 
we’ll be unable to meet the May 29 assessment report due date, we will notify you once the access 
agreements are 100% completed and set a date from there.  If you have any questions about this site or 
wish to discuss further, please give me a call.  Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
 
Brian P. Carey, PG
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
2000 Opportunity Drive, Suite 110
Roseville, California 95678
Office:   (916) 677-3407, x106
Mobile: (916) 919-1127
Fax:      (916) 677-3687
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